
 
Board of Selectmen 
Minutes of September 28, 2007 
Approved: October 29, 2007 
 
I. Call to Order 

 
Chair Creighton called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  Also present were Selectmen 
Gould and Salomon and Interim Town Administrator Philip Munck.  Mr. Munck served 
as the Recording Secretary for this session.  The meeting moved from the Mary Hebert 
Room to the Town Office Conference Room.  The Board met for the purpose of 
reviewing the FY2008-2009 departmental budget proposals. 
The Board reviewed the budgets of the Town Clerk and Tax Collector, the Police 
Department and the Highway Department. 
At 3 p.m. the Board recessed until Wednesday, October 3, 2007. 
At 10 a.m., October 3, the Board continued its review of budgets with the Fire 
Department, Recreation Department, Code Enforcement Department and Planning 
Board and ZBA requests 
 
II. Adjournment  
At  1:30 p.m., moved by Mr. Gould, seconded by Mr. Salomon to adjourn.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Philip Munck 
Interim Town Administrator 
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